SVDP Society Safeguarding:
Milwaukee Council Update

The Milwaukee District Council Safeguarding Policy is now in effect.
Going forward, prospective and current members will be required to
complete their Safeguarding training before having a second
interaction with Those We Serve.

For assistance, please see contact information below.
We are ready to help you!

o Safeguarding Explanation Flyer
e Milwaukee Council Safeguarding Policy
e Process to Register

Guidelines:

We are available to provide individual or group training at a
location convenient to members/volunteers as long as internet
access is available. We can provide the devices for individuals to
use.

For those who have absolutely NO PUBLIC INTERACTION (NPI)
with Those We Serve, we still must record this status on the CMG
Connect database. Please contact one of us with name, address,
phone and date of birth of members or volunteers who fall into
this NPI category.

All members and volunteers must participate in the Society’s
Safeguarding training, even if having previously completed the
Safe Environment certification for the Archdiocese of Milwaukee.
Everyone associated with the Society of St. Vincent de Paul must
be accounted for Safeguarding compliance.

One first-time only exception is permitted when a new person is
discerning if our service is something they wish to continue doing.

Need help? Email or Call us!

Mike Farrell mfarrell@svdpmilw.org 414-828-8232
Penny Krafczyk penkrafl9@gmail.com 414-315-1441
Liz Burke eburke3@wi.rr.com 414-243-3717



https://svdpmilw.org/uploads/SVDP-%20Safeguarding%20Explanation%20Flyer.pdf
https://svdpmilw.org/uploads/SVdP%20Milwaukee%20Archdiocesan%20Safeguarding%20Policy%20Official%20Version%202%20Effective%2005%2029%202024.pdf
https://svdpmilw.org/uploads/SVDP%20Milwaukee%20Safeguarding%20Registration%20Instructions%2009-04-2024.pdf
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